
 

 

 

Rimu Syndicate EOTC week 

 

5 February 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

Welcome back to school. We certainly hope you have had some time to enjoy the sun with 

your whānau now that the weather has finally settled. 

 

As part of our education outside the classroom (EOTC) programme, this year Rimu 

Syndicate will be involved in a week of exciting activities, culminating with a sleepover at 

school. Please read the following carefully and return the attached consent form to the 

teacher by Friday 12 February. 

 

The programme is as follows: 

Monday 22nd Feb - Trip to Battlehill (some parent help will be needed) 

Tuesday 23rd Feb - Trip to Aotea Lagoon (you are welcome to join us there for some fun) 

Wednesday 24th Feb - Activities at school 

Thursday 25th Feb - Activities at school. Children return to school at 6pm, after having 

dinner at home, for a sleepover. (Some parent help and tents needed) 

Friday 26th Feb - Activities at school. 

 

The cost for activities during the week is $20 and a donation from families to cover the costs 

would be appreciated. 

 

We see this week as a fantastic opportunity for your children to be involved in great learning 

and team building activities. They will be developing all ‘The Adventure Way’ skills which we 

value. 

 

More information will be sent out closer to EOTC week. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Donna Miles, Carla Nickson, Andrea Nichols, Carl McManaway and Daniel Wright 

Rimu Syndicate Team 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Rimu Syndicate EOTC Week - Rooms 17, 18, 19, 20 & 21 

 

Consent Form 

Please fill out the following form and return it to the classroom teacher by 12 February. 

This form is CONFIDENTIAL to the camp teachers. 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in the Rimu Syndicate EOTC week. 

 

Child’s Name:______________________________________  Room:_______ 

 

Parent/ Caregiver:  _________________________________  
 

Phone number: __________________ 

  

I can help at Battlehill on Monday 22 February     Yes / No 

 

I can bring a tent and stay the night on Thursday 25 February   Yes / No 

I can bring a tent, help put it up but not stay     Yes / No 

My tent can sleep ___________ children. 

(Please note that adults will not be sleeping in tents with the children. If we get a lot of 

support we may need to ballot for parents to stay.) 

 

Name of person wanting to stay__________________________________ 

 

My child has special dietary requirements     Yes / No 

 

If yes, please specify _______________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

My child needs medication       Yes / No 

 

If yes, please specify ________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

This needs to be handed to the teacher on Thursday evening. It must be named with 

instructions for use. 

 

Other relevant information ___________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature _____________________________________ Date _____________________ 



 

Rimu Syndicate EOTC Week – Donation 
 

 (Please return to school office) 

 

 

Childs name _____________________________________________ Room ______ 

 

_____  $20  Cash / cheque or EFTPOS 
 
_____  $20 direct credited to school bank account no 12-3223-0130244-000.  

(Please include details: ”Rimu EOTC” and child’s name.)  
    
Date paid ____/____/____. 

 


